
1/4/2019 

Dear Friends, 

 

It is with much gratefulness and appreciation that I express to you my thankfulness 

for your generous check!   It arrived at a very crucial time when bills were due and 

expenses high.  God's timing is always perfect! 

 

My God continue to abundantly bless the TCCCNA as you continue to serve Him 

until He comes! 

 

Gratefully, 

 

Lois McGill 

 

238 Steeplechase Drive 

Elverson  PA  19520 

 


